











19<sup>th</sup> November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

## Year 5 Carol Service Rehearsal

On the morning of Tuesday 14<sup>th</sup> December we will be having a rehearsal in St. John's Church. This will involve all the children from Year 5 walking to the Church and back, so please ensure your child has a warm, waterproof coat for the walk to Church. Lunch will not be affected as we will be back at school by lunchtime.

## **Year 5 Carol Service**

The Carol Service for Year 5 children and parents will take place at St. John's Church, Walmley on Tuesday 14<sup>th</sup> December starting at 6.30pm. Children will need to be in Church by 6.15pm at the latest – the Church doors will be open from 6pm. The service will last approximately one hour. Children will need to come dressed and ready to perform. A separate note will be sent out with costume requests, but most children will be asked simply to wear school uniform with a Christmas jumper.

Due to fire regulations and Covid 19, we would respectfully ask that <u>no more than two guests</u> attend with each child. Can we remind you that government guidance recommends that face masks are worn in crowded places. Please also note there is a minimum age of 14 years to be seated in the balcony area.

Since you have already completed the Annual Consent Form for Educational Visits, you don't need to sign or return a form. We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible on Tuesday 14<sup>th</sup> December (in good voice!) and hope that you have an enjoyable evening.

C. lems

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. Tonks

Mr. Orton

Miss. Lewis